Mr. and Mrs. A. P. Bondurat 1589 Parsons Place Louisville, Kentucky

Dear Bondy and Frances Lee:

I am autographing for you one of our new texts on basketball entitled Better Basketball. While there is a lot of technique that you will not be interested in, I believe there are some phases of the book that will prove more interesting than others. "Tales of the Yesteryears", Part V of the book, will give you a buzz occasionally, I hope.

Since the Southeastern College will play the championship tournament in Louisville next fall, I trust that some of this basketball lure will provide some pleasurable reading on your part. After looking at this book you can find for a certainty why basketball coaches go crazy.

I want you both to know how very much we appreciated your hospitality and graciousness. Mrs. Allen was indeed sorry that she did not get to see Frances Lee's Mother and Dad, but about all she did was to remodel and tailor some clothes for her grandchildren. You know the grandmoms get a great kick doing this thing for their loved ones.

With all good wishes and wishing you many happy returns.

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation Varsity Basketball Coach